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November 10, 2021 

Attn.: Customer 

CANON ANELVA CORPORATION 

Quality Management Div. 

 

 

End of Production Notice of Magnetic Circuit by TOKIN 

 

Thank you for using CANON ANELVA products. 

We would like to inform you the end of production of the magnet circuit by TOKIN used in our 

equipment. 

We will continually improve the product quality and reliability to ensure customer satisfaction.  

                                                

 

 

NOTE 

 

TOKIN has informed us that they will withdraw their magnet business. 

We are currently testing possible replacement parts. Please be noted that once we have 

adopted one, there is a possibility of some changes to take place, such as in process conditions. 

Therefore, we advise you to consider purchasing the current magnetic circuit for maintenance 

use. 

 

 

* Contact your closest service representative for the model of the magnet in use. 

 

 

Final order date    : February 28, 2022 

End of production date: December 31, 2022 

 

 

Feel free to inquire of our sales or service representatives for details. 

https://anelva.canon/english/contacts/ 

 

 

 

 


